
From: Chanda Kuhn [mailto:ckuhn@brawleyonline.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2007 12:29 AM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: Opposition to the Sunrise Powerlink through Campo/Lake Morena 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
    The purpose of this e-mail is to register my opposition to the 
proposed Sunrise Powerlink through the Campo/Lake Morena community.  
This area is one of the last of the true mountain towns of Southern 
California.  The roots of the area go back to the cattle ranches and 
homesteads of the 1800's.  This is where my grandfather's family 
homesteaded when they moved west from Texas.  Please don't take this 
hertitage and these wonderful memories from all of us.  Thank you for 
your concern and for NOT placing the powerlink through Campo. 
                                                      
Sincerely, 
                                                             
Chanda Derrick Kuhn 
                                                             
El Centro, CA 
 


